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School Mission Statement 

Our mission is to provide all Seaford North Primary School students with a high quality, challenging, global education which develops 
compassion and respect. 

We provide engaging learning opportunities that includes essential knowledge, concepts, skills and attitudes, enabling students to 
transfer these to new situations necessary in a rapidly changing world.  

We are committed to differentiation so that students work at their level and are able to make decisions about their learning in line with 
the curriculum. 

We encourage students to take responsibility with their learning so that they can be purposeful and make a difference to themselves 
and their world. 
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Dear Parents, Students and Friends of Seaford North,  
 

Principal’s Report 
WOW! What a term this has been – we have accomplished so much as a school community. 

There have been some definite highlights: 

 Parent Teacher Interviews & 3 Way Conferences 

 F-4 Swimming Program 

 Book Fair & Book Week  

 Father’s Day Stall 

 Music Night 

 Preps in Residency Transition Program 

 Official Opening of our new Gymnasium 

 Our Grade 6 PYP Exhibition 

 Footy Day Celebrations & Special Lunch 

 

Grade 6 PYP Exhibition – Wednesday 18 September 
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Stars of the Week 
Week 8 

 
Week 9 

 
 



   

Term 4 promises to be another fabulous term, full of exciting activities! We can look forward to our 5/6 

Canberra Camp, Foundation Transition Program, Grandparents & Special Friends Day, our whole school 

Christmas Concert and of course our grade 6 graduation celebrations! 

 

We would like to thank our students for all their efforts. Everyone has worked extremely hard to accomplish 

their goals this term. 

Thank you to all our families for your continued support. On behalf of all our staff at Seaford North Primary 

School, we wish everyone a safe and restful break. We look forward to seeing you all back next term. 

 

Anthy Seremetis 

Acting Principal 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

COMING EVENTS 
 

SEPTEMBER 2019 
Fri 20th  Last day of term 3 - 1.30 finish 

 

OCTOBER 2019 
Mon 7th  1st day of Term 4 

Wed 9th  Division Athletics 

Wed 9th  Parents & Friends meeting 

Mon 14th to Grade 5/6 Canberra Camp 

Fri 18th  

Thurs 17th Regional Athletics 

Mon 21st Grade 1 Woolworths P.Lakes 

Mon 28th 3/4 Incursion 

Tues 29th 3/4 Incursion 
 

NOVEMBER 2019 

Mon 4th CURRICULUM DAY 
Tues 5th Melbourne Cup-Public Holiday 

Thurs 7th Year 5 Paterson River Transition 

Mon 11th Remembrance Day 

Tue 12th 3/4 Incursion - Just like me 

Thurs 14th Grandparents & Special Friend day 

Sat 16th Working Bee 

Fri 22nd Foundation Moonlight Sanctuary 

Tues 26th 2020 Foundation Transition 9.15-10.15 

 

DECEMBER 2019 

Tues 3rd 2020 Foundation Transition 9.15-10.15 

Wed 4th Christmas Concert 

Thurs 5th F – 2 Sports Day 

Tues 10th State Wide Orientation 

  2020 Foundation 9.15-1.00pm 

Fri 13th` Christmas Stall 

Wed 18th Grade 6 Graduation 

Fri 20th  Last day of Term 4 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

'Keyboards for Kids'  
Earlier this year SNPS was a runner up in the 

Freedom Communities Campaign with the 

'Keyboards for Kids' project and was awarded 

$500. We used the $500 to purchase two 

keyboards, three keyboard stands and a sustain 

pedal from Guitar Village in Frankston. Students 

have enjoyed using the keyboards. A big thank 

you to everyone who voted for SNPS and to 

Emily Parker for organising the application.  

 

 
 

Some of our students using one of our new 

keyboards when rehearsing for the Music 

Evening.  

 

 

 
 



   

 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISING - Please Note: 

The Department of Education and Training does 

not endorse the products or services of any private 

advertisers.  No responsibility is accepted by DET 

for accuracy of information. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



   

 
 

E-Smart – Grade 5 and 6 
The grade 6 students have been working hard to gain their digital 

licenses this term. This process involves developing their ability to 

use digital devices safely and appropriately. The students are 

exploring many aspects of technology including protecting privacy 

online when gaming or using social networking, researching safely, 

plagiarism, and communicating safely online. Each student needs to 

demonstrate an adequate understanding of these areas to earn their 

digital license.   

 

 

While the grade 6 students have been 

completing their digital licenses, the grade 5’s have been learning 

about the importance of being safe online. Students have explored 

issues such as thinking before you post, cyber bullying, and 

bystanders. Above are images of posters the grade 5’s created during 

their E-smart lessons. 
 



   

 



   

 



   

 
 

 
 



   

 

 
 


